Two objectives that the Lake Region Anglers Association was founded on were
the Conservation and the Preservation of our natural resources so whenever
possible we attempt to provide material that may help to educate our members
on the potential negative cause and effect issues like Aquatic Nuisance Species
(ANS) could have on our watersheds, our lakes and our rivers.

The following video is shared as a way to assist in educating our members and
the public on Aquatic Nuisance Species and one way of properly handling

bait. We thought this video made by Frabill would be a good supplement to
complement the frequently asked questions (FAQ) that we sent out earlier on
ANS from the North Dakota Game & Fish Department.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_profilepagedv=H_AhnZgjHdY

Lets us all do what we can to protect our natural resources.
Thank you for your support of LRAA.

"WISHING YOU ALL GOOD FISHING!!"



